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POWERFUL PANTHERS RAISE
MONEY FOR HAITI
Our fund-raising effort for
Haiti was extremely
successful. We raised a
whopping total of $2165 for
Development and Peace-
Haiti Earthquake Relief.
Both the children and staff
were very excited to have
their picture taken with the
torch. It was a once in a lifetime
opportunity. We would like to thank Mr.
Weltz for the great fund-raising idea and
for taking the pictures, and Miss Anne
MacDonald for donating her torch.
Thank you VERY much for your fantastic
support of this very important cause.

PANTHERS HAVE FLIPPED
Just a reminder that on Monday,
February 1st, the afternoon teachers for
the students in grades two to six will now
be their morning teacher (and vise
versa). The changes are as follows:
Grade Morning Teacher
2A Mlle David
2B Mrs. Cote
3A Mme. Vachon
3B Miss Salvati
4 M. Parent
4/5 Mr. Presseault
5 Mme. Quevillon
6 Mrs. Mulholland

OLYMPIC ACTIVITY DAY
In an effort to
commemorate the
beginning of the
Olympics, Sacred
Heart will be

conducting our 2010 Panther Olympics
on Friday, February 12.
You are all welcome to join our
“Opening Ceremonies”.  We will begin
at 9:00 a.m. on Friday morning. Please
make sure your child is dressed warmly
as we will be outside for
the day. An extra set of
mitts may be a good idea
as well!

BASKETBALL PRACTICES
If your son or daughter in
grade five or six has joined
the basketball team,
please make note of the
practice days listed on the bottom of the
calendar. All practices will run after
school from 3:20 - 4:20. We ask that the

students make
arrangements for pick up
before they arrive to
school that day.

SCIENCE NORTH TRIP
BAKE SALE
Please support our grade

sixes on February 9th as they try to raise
some money for the Science North trip in
June. All baked goods will be $0.25
each and students will be able to
purchase tickets to win raffle items. For
those of you who will be providing
baked goods, please make them

peanut free so that our
students with allergies are
not affected. Thank you to
everyone in advance for
providing baked goods

and raffle items.

SHROVE TUESDAY



On Tuesday, February 16th, the Sacred
Heart School staff will be making
pancakes for the student body to
recognize Shrove Tuesday. Students will
receive the pancakes after morning
announcements.


